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Dear Colleague 
 
Re: 2005 Annual Conference for Physical Education – Secondary 
 
I would like to give all colleagues advance notification of next year’s annual physical 
education conference, to be held on July 15, 2005. I am delighted to say that it will be 
free to attend next year. This is because the LEA has secured the funding to arrange 
this important piece of CPD and networking on your behalf.  This year’s conference was 
a big success with half the high schools in attendance – next year we need all of you to 
attend, so please put it in your diary. 
 
Conference 2004 focussed on Teaching and Learning, with inputs on standards, 
accelerated learning and effective use of ICT. Colleagues who attended were 
particularly interested in MotionCoach – an analysis of performance programme. The 
LEA will have access to a full working copy of the programme and colleagues are 
welcome to ask me to come into their school and give them access to this. It is highly 
likely that this programme will become the one which as an LEA we will move forward 
with. 
 
Conference 2005 will follow on from the Play, Physical Activity and Physical Education 
exhibition (12th July); this will be open throughout the day for colleagues to browse as 
well as for schools to send a colleague to interact with the exhibitors, including primary 
and middle colleagues. If there are particular products or companies that you would 
welcome, then please contact me so that we can arrange this.  There will be workshops 
throughout the day on the 12th July, so look out for these and book early to avoid 
disappointment. 

 
I very much look forward to working with you over the coming year and to welcoming 
you all to Conference 2005, July 15. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Martin Radmore 
County Adviser for Physical Education 
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